
VENUE DATE TIME CELEBRATIONS AND INTENTIONS AND MEETINGS 

Parish Church Saturday 18th  7.30pm The Vigil for Thirty– Third Sunday in Ordinary Time: 
John Bradley & Kathleen Campbell, Currower 
Beetie & Ted Hughes, Carrick (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 19th 10.30am Mass for Thirty– Third Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

People of the Parish 

Parish Church Monday 20th 9.30am Holy Souls 

Fr. Peyton Centre Tuesday 21st 12.15pm Intentions of the Seniors Group (Facebook Live).  

Parish Church Wednesday 22nd  9.30am Holy Souls 

Parish Church Wednesday 22nd  7.00pm Parish Adoration 7.00pm until 9.00pm 

Parish Church Thursday 23rd  9.30am Holy Souls 

Fr. Peyton Centre Thursday 23rd 12.00pm Rosary recited in the Oratory. All Welcome  

Parish Church Friday 24th 7.30pm Holy Souls 

Parish Church Saturday 25th 11.00am Kathleen Gilmartin, Mullaghowney (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Saturday 25th   7.30pm Solemnity Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe: 
Micky Hughes, Carrick 
Paul Sheerin, John & Bridie Sheerin, Tom & Nora Dempsey, 
Christine Murphy, Derreen (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 26th 10.30am Solemnity Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe: 
People of the Parish 

NEWSLETTER 

Inspired by the Life and Work of the Venerable Patrick Peyton CSC, we 

the people of Attymass Parish strive to build a Community that is rooted 

in Gospel Values and is deeply committed to the Mission of Jesus. 

Parish Mission Statement 

MONTH OF NOVEMBER 

CHURCH DIARY THIS WEEK  

 

www.achonrydiocese.org/diocesan-policy 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 

Veronica Peyton and Hugh McHugh 

Fr. John Maloney 

Parochial Administrator 
Parish House and Office: 096-29990 

Parish Mobile: 085-2552984  

attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

stjosephschurchattymass  

Twitter: @AttymassParish 

St. Feichin’s National School 
Telephone 096-45076 

office@attymassns.ie.  

Twitter: @AttymassNS 

Fr. Peyton Memorial Centre 
Opening Hours:  

Monday to Friday 9.30am-5.30pm.  

Closed at Weekends and Public Holidays 

Phone: 096 45374. . 

 

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Under  GDPR, the protection of your  personal data is impor tant to us. We are happy 

to include your notice in our Parish Bulletin, but please ensure that you have received the consent of any persons      

referenced before submitting a notice to us. Please submit items by Wednesday evening at 8pm, via email 

(attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org) if possible and please include your  contact details. Thank you. 

Newsletters are single use items. If you take one upon entering the Church, please bring it 

home do not leave it in the seat as it will have to be thrown away.  

PARISH SAFEGUARDING 



 
 
 
 

We remember in our prayers all those 
whose anniversaries occur around this 
time.  May they rest in peace. 

A sincere thanks to all who have handed 
in their contributions (the weekly        
envelopes) for the support of the parish. 
Please know that your support is very 
much appreciated and not taken for    
granted. Fr John 

1.Please sanitise your hands as you enter 
the church. 
2. There is no room in the sacristy to             
accommodate people  Please wait in 
your seat if you wish to see Fr. John 

Gluten Free Hosts are available at all 
Parishes Masses. If you wish to receive a 
Gluten Free Host please contact Fr. John. 

Congratulations to Vincent Moylett who 
won a jackpot of €330 in the Moy Davitts 
50/50 draw last Saturday. A huge thank 
you to everyone who supported last 
week's draw, it is greatly appreciated. 
Tickets are available in the usual retail 
outlets and by clicking https://
smartlotto.ie/Bohola-moy-davitts.  

Parish Adoration every Wednesday  
evening from 7pm till 9pm. All Welcome 

Bonniconlon I.C.A. 25 Card Drive    
Fundraiser in Gallagher’s Village Tavern 
on Thursday 7th December 20023 at 
9.00pm Prize Fund €500, 1st prize €250, 
2nd prize €150, 3rd prize €100, spot     
prizes, door prize and raffle for lots of 
lovely hampers . Tickets €10 

The Rosary is recited every Thursday in 
the Fr. Peyton centre at 12 noon.  

The Fr.. Peyton Centre opening Hours: 
are as follows Monday to Friday 9.30am-
5.30pm. Closed at Weekends and Public 
Holidays 
 
 

Sunday 26th November is the Feast of 
Christ the King and the last Sunday in the 
Church’s year.  A way to mark the      
Harvest was discussed by the Pastoral 
Council and it was felt that this Sunday 
would be appropriate to mark this        
occasion. It was suggested that we could 
gather  dry foods and tin foods , these 
could be left in on Saturday 18th and 
Sunday 19th along with Saturday 25th & 
Sunday26th and these goods would then 
be given to Vincent de Paul in Ballina to 
help with their Christmas appeal 2023 
There will be a cup of tea or coffee 
served after both Masses next weekend 

If anyone in the parish would like to     
receive their Silver or Gold Pioneer pin or 
become a member of the Achonry       
Pioneer Association, please email      
achonrypioneers@gmail.com or  con-
tact Thomas at 087-2344338 before 31st 
December 2023  

Moy Davitts LGFA AGM, to be held 
Friday 1st December at 7 o'clock in    
Foxford Leisure Centre. All Welcome  

Mary's Meals Christmas Gifts Campaign: 
With the cost of living crisis, times are 
that bit harder for us all. The Global 
School Feeding Movement Mary's Meals 
have launched our Christmas Gifts      
Campaign - giving gifts that have a real 
and tangible impact on those in need. 
From as little as €5.50, which will       
provide 50 meals for children in their 
place of education, we can play our part 
in changing the lives of those most in 
need. Visit marysmeals.ie to download a 
gift today or call 01-8535163 / 089-
4339592  

ALONE are looking for volunteers in 
Galway and Mayo and its surrounding 
areas for older people who need           
befriending for up to one hour per week 
and/or telephone support for up to 2 hours 
per week. Our befriending program is 
designed to help older people combat 
loneliness and isolation. We need your 
help more than ever. If this is something 
that interests you, then please reach out to 
me on 086 0135043, email 
paul.stafford@alone.ie or  follow the 
link https://alone.tfaforms.net/f/ALONE-
Volunteer-Expression-of-Interest-2021 

Craoibhín Ballina's Christmas Dinner is 
in the Great National Hotel Ballina on 

Thursday December 14th from 1 pm to 
4 pm. Music by Louise Langan. Cost is 
€25 per  person which is non              
refundable. Money has to be paid no later 
than the 8th of December. All are        
welcome. For more information call the 
Centre on 0872785365.  
Craoibhín Ballina's next gardening club 
meeting will be Wednesday the 29th    
November at 7 pm  We will have the 
lovely Marie Brogan giving us a      
demonstration on how to make a       
Christmas Wreath. She will give us loads 
of good ideas on how to make our own 
Christmas Wreath at home. We hope you 
can join us in the evening. Cost is €5.00. 
We look forward to seeing you all 

A gift given in love, is given to be       
enjoyed, treasured, and used. Through 
fear, one servant failed to recognise the 
loving trust being shown to him and     
buried the talent. When have you found 
that overcoming fear helped you to make 
the most of opportunities in life?  
On the level of our own personal life, 
faith is not given to us to be locked away, 
but to be ‘traded’ with. We trade with it 
when we believe in its value, trust it, and 
use it, bringing it into the experiences we 
have in daily life. Can you recall times 
when relying on your faith has brought 
you rewards  
Pope Francis in his letter The Joy of the 
Gospel wrote, ‘I invite everyone to be 
bold and creative in this task of            
rethinking the goals, structures, style and 
methods of evangelisation in their          
respective communities. The important 
thing is to not walk alone, but to rely on 
each other as brothers and sisters.  
 Intercom: Fr. John Byrne OSA 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  

Dear Jesus, the Venerable Patrick Peyton 
devoted his priestly life to strengthening 
the families of the world by calling them 
to pray together everyday, especially the 
Rosary. His message is as important for 
us now as it was during his life on earth. 
We beg you, therefore, to hasten the day 
of his beatification, so that your faithful                 
people everywhere will remember his 
message that the family that prays      
together stays together, will imitate him 
in his devotion to your Mother and ours, 
and will be inspired by his holy life to 
draw ever closer to you with childlike 
confidence and love. Amen 

BEATIFICATION PRAYER 

PARISH ADORATION 

CRAOIBHIN BALLINA 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

BONNICONLON I C A  

MOY DAVITTS 

A THOUGHT 
CHURCH SAFETY 

ALONE VOLUNTEERS 

ROSARY 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ACHONRY PIONEERS  

MARY’S MEALS  

GLUTEN FREE HOSTS 

Saturday 25th November  

Reader:  Tony Gallagher  

Eucharist:  Patsy Garrett 

Sunday 26th November  

Reader: Noreen Quinn 

Eucharist:  Christine Tolan 

HARVEST THANKS 

MOY DAVITTS LGFA 

FR. PEYTON CENTRE 


